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Dear Chair Dembrow,

This bill should not even be in consideration in this short session! There is not enough time to thoroughly study the
effects of a bill that will impact so many people. And to penalize only farmers on the westside with a fuels tax is not
sensible. You will create unequal hardships on those families and eventually I am sure those taxes will spill over
into the eastside farming communities. I am not in favor of this bill because it is lacking scientific facts about what
causes global warming. Many scientists believe the largest production of carbon comes naturally in the environment
and can't be altered by man. Carbon dioxide is taken in by plants which release oxygen for humans. You tear down
trees and ruin grasses in your cities covered with concrete. Farmers plant crops that use carbon dioxide! With higher
carbon levels, plants grow better. Warming has already slowed down and we should slow down on laws that will not
make the planet any better!

Sincerely,

Connie Dunham
70823 Dunham Rd
Enterprise, OR 97828
mtnaire.connie@gmail.com
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